
 

 

 

28th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Re: The King’s Coronation Celebrations 

 

On Friday the 5th of May in school, we will be commemorating the coronation of King 
Charles.  The children are invited to come in to school in something royal- for example, a 
crown or tiara, or something red, white and blue or children may wear national dress or 
an outfit celebrating their heritage.  Please do not rush out to buy a costume especially for 
this event.   

On the day, the children will be doing activities in class linked to the coronation and the 

school kitchen will be providing a special picnic menu. 

 

We look forward to seeing the children looking fabulous to celebrate this historic occasion. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Robins  

Head of School 


